
Dear All-Star Parents, 

         I hope that all of you 

had a wonderful break.  We 

are excited to be back and 

ready to learn.  I really ap-

preciate all of the gifts for 

our classroom.  We were 

able to get so much needed 

school supplies along with 

some fun games, soccer 

balls, and a new tablet for 

our classroom!! 

          Please continue to 

have your All-Star read 

every night for at least 15 

minutes.  You can       rein-

force their learning by ask-

ing them questions such as:  

 

“What is the main idea?”  

 

“Where is the setting?”   

 

Who are the main charac-

ters?”   

 

What is the plot/problem?”   

 

“How did the solve the  prob-

lem/ resolution?” 

 

   The following are some help-

ful and fun websites that you 

child will enjoy as they interact 

with them. 

 

 

www.brainpop.com 

 

www.kidsites.com 

 

www.scholastic.com 

 

www.sumdog.com 

 

www.pbskids.org 

 

www.coolmath4kids.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Happy New Year! 
THIS  MONTH IN CLASS  

Science: Finishing up our 

unit on Matter and Mass. 

Lang. Arts: synonyms and 

antonyms.  Focusing on 

elements of stories. 

Writing: Working on de-

scriptive pieces of writing 

using adjectives and power 

verbs. 

Math: reviewing on two 

digit addition and       sub-

traction.  Starting geome-

try.  

Also  introducing        

multiplication concepts. 

Math: Introduction to multiplication 

     As  your all-star begins to 

learn about multiplication 

there is a fun activity that 

you can do at home to help 

them learn their facts. 

     You can use an item such 

as a small ball or bean bag 

and stand a few feet apart 

and count by 2,3,4, ect or 

whatever number they need 

to work on.  

      For example, you can 

start with count by 2’s.  Start 

out with zero and say “zero” 

and toss the ball or bean bag 

to your all-star.  If they 

catch it, the count out the 

next number “2” and toss it 

back to you.  Then you toss 

it back saying “4.”  You 

count all the way up to 20 or 2 x 

10 and then back down to zero 

again.  Then you can time your-

self  
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Reminder: 
       Please continue to 

bring in a healthy snack for 

your child.  Since the 

weather is getting colder, 

we need to continue to eat 

healthy due to not  having 

as much exercise outside.  

Thank you. 

 

I am also attaching the 

theme for the PTO Silent 

Auction “Sports Nut” 

 and see how fast you guys 

can do it.  If you drop the ball 

or bean bag, you have to start 

over.  This  




